Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



24th January 2024

Dear parent/carer,

As part of our commitment to ensure that maths is consistently exciting and high profile in our school, we are taking part in NSPCC's Number Day on Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February.

Each class will participate in at least one maths-related activity throughout the day. This will include: active maths; problem-solving activities; and use of Numbots/Times Tables Rockstars.

In the spirit of the day, we would love children to come to school dressed in a maths-related outfit.

Please see our social media pages, as well as the newsletter, for costume inspiration. We would like to encourage homemade or recycled costumes, as opposed to bought ones, to ensure that the day can run in a sustainable fashion.

Many thanks for your continued support and remember 'subtract the negatives to add more positivity'! (Apologies for the awful maths pun...)

Kind Regards,

Mr Douglas-Rose and Miss Buckley.

